## **April 2022 Newsletter**

## BASA: Endeavour

Endeavour

905 Pineda Street Cocoa, FL 32922

Coordinator: Terri Bagby T: (321) 633-3545

Email Address: bagby.terri@brevardschools.org



Welcome to another month of Brevard Before and After School and the 21st Century Community Learning Centers program! We have a lot going on this month, starting with our PBL's International Cuisine. Some of the projects will include lessons about food worldwide, making Mongolian barbecue bowls and dishes out of yarn. The children will also participate in games such as hoop hop showdown, a pasta race, and some chopstick relay races.

As always, much of our focus will be on social-emotional learning, including building and maintaining friendships and dealing with conflicts. We will also discuss healthy practices. If you ever have any questions or concerns, please never hesitate to contact me.

And on your car ride home, make sure to ask your child (ren) how their day was. A car ride is always a great place to talk with your child (ren). Put your cell phone down and listen to what they have to say.

Remember, a little kindness and a smile go a long way! A smile is contagious. (3)

Action speaks louder than words. Your children learn not only with their eyes but their ears also. Speak kindly to others.

Did you know that BPS Adult Education is now enrolling for classes? Ask your site coordinator for a flyer or 321.633.3660 x 31450

Education is a gift that no one can take away.
-American Proverb



## **Upcoming Events**

April 15 -Student holiday No School

## How to help your child succeed in school:

- Stay involved and feel free to contact your child's teacher with any questions or concerns.
- Ask your children about school and encourage them to talk about their day.
- Read with your child every night.
- Teach your children to be responsible for their actions and schoolwork.
- Help your child with his/her homework every night.

